Communications Committee Report - meeting held on May 25, 2022

e The next newsletter will come out in June. We have no new advertisers for the newsletter and
would like a community volunteer to assist with this task.

e Our focus continues to be how to engage the community and encourage volunteering. We want
to the community to be able to view volunteering as a positive experience for everyone.

e We are reviewing the 2018 interest survey with the possibility of sending out another survey for
comparison as to how interests have changed.

s We would like to reach out to other communities (Twin Lakes) to determine their
successes/failures with community engagement.

e We would like to recruit at least one other person to join the Communications Committee to
assist in marketing our events.

e We are also interested in hearing from younger community members as how best to
communicate and engage fresh faces.



